
Time Guest Name Comment Posted
5/23/2011 18:38 Nansen Hello, I am here! No
5/23/2011 18:51 Cathy That last slide said the deadline is Jan 1, 2011. Need to change that to 2012. :) No
5/23/2011 18:58 Nansen my comments. (I lived in Kirkland/Bellevue for many years and had business there). Bellevue is really 

different from Renton. They should be in different legislative districts. Renton HIghlands in the 41st and 
East Bellevue in the 48th.  Shift things to the east.. to balance out the CD.

Yes

5/23/2011 19:00 Brittney I agree Nansen. It should be geographically bound and not stretched out. The closest to a rectangle as 
possible.

Yes

5/23/2011 19:03 Dave The 33rd Legislative District contains all of the City of Des Moines, with the exception of two precincts at 
the south end, in Woodmont and Redondo.  In this round of redistricting, the City should be made whole 
... in compliance with the intent of trying to keep local jurisdictions whole and not split.

Yes

5/23/2011 19:07 Dave Thank you, Genevieve. No
5/23/2011 19:09 Scott (tvw) Tight room for the camera tonight No
5/23/2011 19:09 Brittney I don't believe that legislative districts should be drawn based on race or diversity percentage. We should 

seek to include all persons regardless of race or color. Our elected representatives should represent 
everyone regardless of race or color in order to achieve the goal of all men being created equal.

Yes

5/23/2011 19:20 Jeff How will caucasians be better represented in a "people of color" district? People of color districts sounds 
very racist to me.

Yes

5/23/2011 19:22 Brittney I know that the meeting is in Renton tonight, but I want to state that I believe that Mountlake Terrace, 
Edmonds, and Lynnwood should be joined in one legislative district. The communities are so close 
together and reside in the same county. Splitting them divides the population. Due to their geographic 
location and similar climates they should be one district.

Yes

5/23/2011 19:31 Brittney I also believe that Mill Creek and Bothell should be in the same district. Both cities reside in the 527 
corridor. The current boundary of the district slightly excludes Mill Creek, but they should be joined in the 
same district as their populations and climates are more similar. Also, the dynamic of Mill Creek is much 
different than that of the rest of my district (WA 44). I believe it should be included in the district with 
Bothell.

Yes

5/23/2011 19:35 Nansen seems like no time limit tonight. unlike last week - No
5/23/2011 19:48 Brittney Are the online comments going to be read by the commission at the meetings or are they going to be 

submitted later?
Yes

5/23/2011 19:49 Brittney Great. Thank you. Yes
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5/23/2011 19:53 Brittney Thank you! Have a great evening! No
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